
 

The Clean Marinas program was 

developed by marine industry volunteers 

to create a marina facility stewardship 

program for the purpose of protecting 

our waters from pollution. Through 

education and the use of Best 

Management Practices (BMP’S) we work 

with marina operators, yacht clubs and 

municipal port authorities to gain 

certification. In turn they volunteer to 

help mentor others as a synergistic 

approach to growing the membership of 

certified clean marinas. 

This program would not be possible 

without the support and dedication of all 

the volunteers working on the Clean 

Marinas Program. 

 

 

  

Mission Statement 
 

The Clean Marinas program is an 

ongoing endeavor, by a marina 

industry alliance, determined to 

provide environmentally clean facilities 

and protect the states’ coastal and 

inland waters from pollution through 

compliance of best management 

practices.                                                                 

CONTACT US 

Phone: 619.222.1167 

Email: cmp@cleanmarina.org 

Web: cleanmarina.org 

CLEAN MARINAS 
2726 Shelter Island Drive #194 

San Diego, CA 92106 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CLEAN 
MARINAS 

Ride the Wave! 

 

  



 

It is the objective of our partnership 

that all marinas in the state obtain 

Clean Marinas designation, proudly fly 

the Clean Marinas burgee or flag and 

display the Clean Marinas Designation 

Certificate and window decals. All 

marinas and yacht clubs are 

encouraged to participate in the Clean 

Marinas program. The Best 

Management Practices are written in a 

clear and concise manner to assist the 

owners/operators in being a Clean 

Marina. 

  

Jack Gregg, PHD, 
California Coastal 
Commission 

“I would like to thank you for the 

great strides your program has 

made in reducing the impacts of 

marinas and recreational 

boating on our coastal waters.” 

     

 

  

 

 

 

The Clean Marina Program collaborates 

with a number of agencies in order to 

keep the Clean Marinas Program current 

with the latest information in 

environmental and educational BMP’s. 

This partnership has provided support 

from the many environmental and 

regulatory agencies as they have offered 

many suggested changes and 

improvements that have been integrated 

into the program. This important 

partnership has proven most successful 

as we strive to continue the educational 

process of keeping our boaters up to 

date with educational material and 

programs. Going forward the members 

of the Clean Marina Program will 

continue to evaluate its program and 

enhance its partnerships. 

 


